
Merger News 

Network Homes and Sovereign Housing Association has now merged to 

create SNG (Sovereign Network Group). 

Sovereign Housing Association Limited will remain as a legal entity. Its 

registration details and registered name will not change. It will however 

have a new trading name of “Sovereign Network Group”. 

We’ll start using our new SNG logo on our correspondence with you and 
our email addresses will change to firstname.surname@sng.org.uk, but 

please note, for a temporary period our generic service email addresses 
(e.g. accounts, invoices, customer service) will remain as they are now 

ending in @sovereign.org.uk.   

 

We are working towards fully integrating our two businesses by April 2025 
and we will of course keep you posted if anything further changes. If you 

have any immediate questions, please feel free to get in touch with me at 
procurement@sovereign.org.uk. 
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